
Bryan High Choir Princess Tea Party 
Reservation Form 

 
The Bryan High School Choir Department is hosting a tea party, and you are invited! The tea 
party will take place April 7th in the Bryan High School Commons. We are inviting all children ages 
12 and under, and they MUST be accompanied by an adult.  There will be singing, autographs, 
pictures, and more! We encourage your child to dress in their favorite princess or prince attire. 
Our princesses will be available to take pictures with, and talk to during the tea party! There are 
two opportunities to have brunch with your favorite princess. Please choose one of the following 
times, and indicate the number of children and adults attending. 

 
Saturday, April 7 at 10:00am   ________ Adults   ______ Children 

 
Saturday, April 7 at 3:00pm    ________ Adults   ______ Children 

 
For place cards, please print the first name of all attending, and indicate the children: 

 
1. _______________________ 
 
2. _______________________ 

 
3. _______________________ 

 
4. _______________________ 

 
The cost for attendance is FREE.  

We are encouraging donations.  
The suggested donation is $25 per person.  

Make checks payable to BHS Choir.  
Seating is limited! Reserve your spot by turning in this completed form to the Bryan High 

Choir department! We will begin accepting reservations March 1st. 
Phone number you can be reached at: _________________________ 

E-mail address we can send your confirmation:         


